

August 20, 2020

Dear Ravenous Reader,

Greetings! It has been an interesting year to say the least. I hope you are all well. We at the library miss seeing your smiling faces so much! Normally this letter would be letting you know that book club is just around the corner. Unfortunately because of Covid–19, we are going to have to do things differently for the foreseeable future.

There will be no in-person meetings of the Ravenous Readers Book Club at least through the end of 2020. With things changing so often we thought it best to re-evaluate for 2021 when it comes closer. For now, here is how Ravenous Reader's Book Club is going to go:

On the first Monday of each month I will post a picture of the book to be read on our Ravenous Reader's Facebook Group page. I will post a few discussion questions in the comments and welcome your replies on the post. While it is not nearly as enjoyable as gathering together in person, we can at least read and discuss books in an alternate format. Along with your letter, I have included a book mark with a book list for the Fall 2020—Spring 2021 year.

The library will not be purchasing books this year. The Library has 2 copies of each book that will be available for checkout. You may also acquire the featured book through inter-library loan, our Overdrive system or by any way you prefer. We would be happy to help you learn to use either system or order the books for you.

I'm sure that you are as disappointed as I am that we are unable to meet in person, but please understand that we are trying to keep everyone safe. It is my hope that you will participate with us online. I enjoy our discussions and hearing from each of you. We hope to make the best of our current situation and look forward to being able to meet in person again eventually. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to give me a call at the library (872-2856).

Sincerely,

